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Student of the Week 
VPK:  Tegan Fox 
Kindergarten:  Bailey Rhoden, Adrianna Platz 
1st Grade: Apryl Forrester, Tyler Ferguson, Ja-
cob Dux 
2nd Grade: Olivia Mihal, Emma Campbell Strick-
land, Julia Beisber, Jayquan Lee 
3rd Grade:  Julia Beisbier, Jauqyan Lee 
4th Grade:  Aurelia Baker, Eliza Stickland 

Pre-Order Your 2014/2015  
Yearbook!!  

Yearbooks will be delivered very soon!!  Have 

you ordered a yearbook? If not, don’t  delay!  

We have a very limited number left. The price is 

$30.00 per book. The KES yearbook will be jam-

packed with fun photos of special times that were experienced 

this school year!! Please note: At this time, all payments 

must be made payable to “Leonard’s” NOT to Ketterli-

nus.  Checks can be sent in with your child, along with a com-

pleted  order form that can be found on the KES website.  

To pre-pay for a yearbook with a debit or credit card, 

please visit www.leonards.com/yearbooks. Use the code 

32245 to place an order.  

KES - Boosterthon = SUCCESS! 
We want to thank everyone who helped make our Boost-
erthon such a success! Our goal was to raise $7300 for 
technology and AVID - and with your help, we did it!! 
Our PTO is currently tabulating the total amount that was 
raised and we will be sure to let you know the final 
amount! The final date for collection is May 11, 2015 - 
please have all collections and pledges tuned in no later 
than May 11, 2015.  We want to thank all those who 
helped us through pledges, as well as volunteering at the 
event. The kids had a great time. We appreciate each and 
every one of you! THANK YOU!   

Happy Mother’s Day! 
Wishing each and every mom a very 

special day on Sunday! Our students 
had a great time decorating cakes 

for Mother's Day! Special thanks to 
our wonderful Volunteers who 

helped to make this happen!  

Teacher Appreciate Week 
We want to thank our PTO, our Dolphin Families and our Stu-
dents for making our staff members feel so special and appre-
ciated this week! We truly felt like “ROCK STARS!”. This week, 
we received daily phone messages, sweet treats and got to 
walk amongst the “stars” that filled our hallways! We truly felt 
the love!! Ketterlinus is an awesome place - thank you! 

Last Day for Students - June 4th! 
** Early Release Day ** 

 
It’s hard to believe that we only have 18 days of 
school remaining this year! The last day for stu-
dents is Thursday, June 4, 2015 - all students 
will be released early at 1:50 p.m. to kick off 
their summer! 

IMPORTANT:  
Registration for Next Year! 

Parents,  next week your child will be sent home with instruc-
tions on how to log in to the School District Home Access Center 

(HAC) along with step by step directions on how to update your 
child’s school record on line. You will be able to update phone 

numbers, emergency contact information, etc.  This is new this 
year. Once you have made updates to each of your children, you 

will submit the form electronically. At that time, Ms. Gwaltney will 

receive notification of your form and it will serve as the registra-
tion requirement for next school year. The process is simple and 

will only take a few minutes per student. We anticipate sending 
the information home on Friday, May 15th and ask that you 

please make all changes by Wednesday, May 20, 2015.  
This will secure your child’s registration for next school year. This 

is a very important step that is required. If you do not have in-
ternet access, please complete and return to the office. Please 

only request a paper copy if you have no access to the internet.  

 
***************************************************** 

____ I do not have internet access and would like a paper 
 copy sent home. 

 
Student Name: _________________________ Teacher: ________________ 
 
Student Name: _________________________ Teacher: ________________ 
 
Student Name: _________________________ Teacher: ________________ 
 
Parent Name: __________________________ Ph #: ___________________ 



*~* Things to Remember *~* 
 

05/12/   SAC Meeting @ 7:45 a.m. 

05/19    Zaxby’s Spirit Night 

5/28      Art Show at KES 

6/4        Last day for Students! Early Release @ 1:50 p.m. 

 

Tuesday 

 
Thursday 

 

 

Friday 
 

 

Monday Wednesday 

 

Lunch Menu for the week of May 4th, 2015  

Ketterlinus K-Kids Book Drive 
 
Ketterlinus K-Kids will be holding a book 
drive for new or gently used books.  The 
books will be placed in the FREE “Little Li-
brary” that will be located in the front of the school. 
The concept of this library is “Leave a book, take a 
book”.  The drive will continue until the end of May.   

IMPORTANT CHANGE 
 
Please check the Master Calendar for the 
2015/2016 school year!! School starts early!! 
All students will be expected to be in attend-
ance on August 10th.  Absences will not be 
excused.   

Dress Code Reminder 
Summertime weather allows us to put away those 
heavy jackets, sweaters and pants and to bring out 

clothing for hotter days.  Please be mindful of the KES Dress 
Code.  Students can wear shorts, but they need to be long 
enough so that the tips of their fingers touch the hem.  Short 
sleeved shirts can be worn but NO tank tops of any kind are 
allowed unless a jacket or sweater is worn for the entire 
school day.  Also, please have your child save their cute new 
sandals and flip flops to wear after school.  Closed toe shows 
are needed for safety and for play.  

Art Show-Save the Date 
 

The Ketterlinus Art Show will be on 

Thursday, May 28, 2015. Artwork 

completed by our students will be on display 

throughout the school for you to enjoy. Ice cream 

will be served in the cafeteria.  

 
Please save this date so that you will be able to enjoy 

this wonderful evening designed to showcase the art  

created by our students throughout the school year.  

 Lunch Accounts-Suzanne Deuschle-547-8551 
 Library Fines/Lost Books—Media Center-547-8548 
 Bus Routes-Transportation Dept.—547-7810 
 Volunteer Questions-Michelle Moore-547-8540 

 VPK/The Cove– Janet Bryant-547-8971 
 Clinic-Nurse Lisa, RN-547-8552 
 Attendance, Registration or Records- Stacey Gwaltney– 
            547-8546 

Frequently Needed Phone Numbers 

2015 / 2016 VPK Update 

We are happy to announce that our VPK class for 
next school year is full! Thank you to those who 

signed up and registered early! We are very excit-
ed about next year’s “Little Dolphins!”  

Attention - 5th GRADERS! 
On Friday, May 22nd, we will have our puberty educa-

tion program presented by our school nurse.  This in-

cludes a short video and a brief question and answer 

session regarding changes that a young person’s body 

goes through during puberty and adolescence.  Boys 

and girls will be separated for the presentation.  You 

can review the Always Changing video at http://

www.pgschoolprograms.com/parent.php.  If you DO 

NOT want your child to participate, please send a writ-

ten note to Nurse Lisa by Friday, May 15th.  If you 

have any questions about the program, please call 

Nurse Lisa at 547-8552. 

P.T.O. Needs You!  
Would you like  to be a part of an organization that is pivotal in 
the success of KES? Want to use your talents to make a differ-
ence at KES? If so, please consider joining P.T.O. There are 
several open board member positions for the 2015/2016 school 
year.  The vacancies include: Vice-President, Business/
Community Business Partner, and Secretary. If you are inter-
ested, please contact either Kathy Tucker at 
Kathy.tucker@stjohns.k12.fl.us or Jenny Ranick at jran-
ick4@yahoo.com.  

Box Tops for Education 
Please continue to collect the Box Tops 
for Education, then send them in a  
Ziploc bag with your child’s name on it. 
You can also send them in on the Box 
Top collection form. For every coupon collected, ten 
cents is donated to our school. Thank you, Amy 
Sweeney, for the many hours you donate to counting 
and submitting hundreds of coupons each month.   

The Cove Before and After School 2015/2016 

We will be accepting registration for our before and af-

ter school program in the very near future! Please keep 

your ears and eyes open for more information. If you 

have any questions before then, please contact Janet 

Bryant, Coordinator, at (904) 547-8971.  

http://www.pgschoolprograms.com/parent.php
http://www.pgschoolprograms.com/parent.php

